
 
 

FALL HIKE    
The annual fall hike around Grandview Lake on the trails will be tomorrow, 

Saturday, October 21, weather permitting.  If you are interested, please meet at the 

GLOA office at 9:30 a.m.  We will start on the north trails.  If you choose not to 

hike the full distance, please feel free to leave a vehicle or arrange for pick up 

where you want to drop out of the hike.  Remember to bring a water bottle and a 

snack and dress accordingly for weather.  If the weather is unfavorable for the hike 

the backup date is October 28th—same time and place. 

 

 

DEER HUNT 
Bow hunting continues next week: 

October 23rd – 27th Monday through Friday— Only Main Trail remains open 

 

If you walk in the woods next week, please stay on the main trail and wear bright 

colored clothing. 

 

 

OH DEER! 
The four-legged critters known as deer will be getting a tad frisky towards the end 

of October to Mid-November. Please be extremely careful driving during this time. 

Deer might look in both directions before crossing, but they do not stop. Drive 

safe!! 
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